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Sporting News
Congratulations to our Football A Team who beat Wesleyan Academy 5-0 on Saturday. The boys played very well. Unfortunately the B Team did not manage a win – but their effort was also to be applauded.
Well done to the Netball team who had a resounding victory against Truth for Youth last Friday – well played!

School Sports Day
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Preparations are underway for the school sports day which will be held at the Truman Bodden Sports Complex on Friday, February 18th. This week, the “houses” had their first meetings and House Captains and Vice-Captains were selected. We will feature one house a week for the next three weeks, starting with the representatives of Man-O-War – from left to right – Joshua Watler (Deputy House Captain); Jossue Miller (House Captain); Chineah Daigle (Deputy House Captain) and Joelyn Scott (House Captain). The staff will work with the children to build team spirit and good sportsmanship in preparation for the big event! 
Please note that we still have some house caps available – these are $6 each (CASH ONLY PLEASE)  and available on a first come basis from Miss Peart our Librarian. 
Field Trips and Visitors…

This week, our Year 1 classes have started their IB unit of inquiry “Circle of Life” which looks at the lifecycles of animals. On Thurs., Jan. 13th they had a presentation from Mrs. Erica Daniels from the National Trust and today they are visiting Dolphin Cove. This is always an exciting topic with some fun and very educational fieldtrips. 

This afternoon, Fri., Jan. 14th we have had a visit from the Donside Puppet Ministry, Wisconsin. Their appealing and fun presentation of Christian stories and messages was very well received by all the classes.  

Thank you…
For donations of books to the library…Jared Thompson-McLean (Y5L) ; Gabriella King (Y4); and Casseidy Davis-Quintero (Y6D).
Keep Your New Year’s Resolution…

Enjoy Time Together as a Family!

Session: 11 Jan-1 March

The Family Resource Centre (FRC) runs an interactive 8-week programme to increase harmony in the home and open up lines of communication. This programme uses a holistic approach  and is open to families of all ages. It runs from 6-8pm on Tuesdays and is a closed group. You will participate in exciting activities, family discussions and win great prizes. Please contact FRC to register or for more information.  

Dates for your Diary
Fri., Jan. 21st 
School closed – planning day
Mon., Jan. 24th 
Public Holiday – National Heroes Day

Fri., Jan. 28th 
Dress Down Day $2
Mon., Jan. 31st 
PTA Meeting @ 6:30pm – class information evening 
Fri., Feb. 18th 
School Sports Day
Fri., Feb. 25th 
Dress Down Day – details to follow
Mon., Feb 28th 
PTA Meeting

Mon., Mar 7th –

Fri., Mar. 11th (Incl.)
Half-term holiday
Mon., Mar. 14th 
Commonwealth Day

Fri., Mar. 25th 
Dress Down Day
Mon., Mar. 28th 
PTA Meeting
Thurs., Mar. 31st and 

Fri., Apr 1st
Inter-Primary Sports
Thurs. Apr.. 14th 
Student-led Conferences

Mon., Apr. 18th
PTA Meeting

Thurs., Apr. 21st
School closes for Easter break at 1pm
Mon., May 2nd 
Term 3 begins

Mon., May 16th 
Discovery Day – Public Holiday

Fri., May 27th 
Dress Down Day

Mon., May 30th  
PTA Meeting

Mon., June 6th – 

Fri., June 10th 
Terra Nova Tests Y2 – Y6

Mon., Jun. 13th 
Queen’s Birthday – Public holiday

Fri., Jun. 24th 
Dress Down Day

Wed., Jun. 29th 
Year 6 Leaver’s Ceremony

Thurs., Jun. 30th 
School Closes for summer break @ 1pm.

Keeping Connected
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IB Attitude of the Month…Appreciation


Many children today take it for granted that everything they want will come to them regardless of whether or not they work for it. They go through life expecting others to care for their every need. With this attitude, they become very unappreciative. It is vital that children learn appreciation for every kindness done for them, even those insignificant little things. If you teach a child early on to say thank you for everything, this attitude of appreciation will develop. It is so important for children to learn to be thankful for intangibles, as well as gifts. They must learn to appreciate the extra effort expended by parents and others for their benefit. They should be taught to appreciate kind words, wishes of success, and prayers offered to them.


You must stress how special it is in today's world to find folks who care for others and rejoice at their good fortune. Your children will soon see the benefit of appreciating others and becoming the kind of person who deserves appreciation for him or herself. Once again, example is a great teacher, since we all know kids live what they learn. They learn what they see. So what are they seeing?��Do you respond with a thank you to every kindness? Do you tell your children about nice things someone has done for you? Do you do good deeds for others out of the goodness of your heart? This is the way we teach appreciation. A person who appreciates things goes through life with joy and happiness at all the good they find, rather than negative responses to all the bad. An appreciative person sees another person's best side, even when they know a not so-good side exists. A person who appreciates life has a healthier emotional life and is accepted more easily by others. Appreciation is a pretty good gift to have and to share!








